Crosley Jayne Buchner Scholarship 3morrow – Crosley Jayne Buchner Foundation Scott Buchner & Trustees P.O. Box 171 Noblesville, IN 46061

Dear Mr. Buchner and Trustees of the 3Morrow Foundation:

It is an honor to have received a continuation of the Crosley Jayne Buchner Memorial Scholarship for the 2021-2022 academic year.

I'm very excited for my second year and look forward to learning more about pediatrics over the next few years. Fortunately, this year I have been placed at a pediatrics office for a yearlong clinical preceptor experience. I was able to have my first experience there last week and I enjoyed interacting with the patients and their families. I am very excited to have the opportunity to learn from them and develop my clinical skills throughout my second year.

Thank you again for your continued support of my medical education.

Sincerely,

**Emily Stewart** 

Emily Stewart